
 

O2 Victoria Warehouse, Trafford - Premises Licence Review - Proposed 

Conditions (AMG Comments) 
 

Phil Crier <phil.crier@pbclicensing.co.uk> 29 September 2023 at 13:25 

To: "Duckworth, Nicola" <Nicola.Duckworth@trafford.gov.uk> 

Cc: "Whittaker, Suzanne" <Suzanne.Whittaker@trafford.gov.uk>, "Boyle, Joanne" 

<Joanne.Boyle@trafford.gov.uk>, 

Alison.Acton@trafford.gov.uk, Steve Hoyland <steve@academy-music-group.co.uk>, Sian Hayward 

<sian@academymusic- 

group.co.uk>, Russell Toal <russell@o2victoriawarehouse.co.uk> 

 

Dear Nicola 

 

Further to the above, please find attached our proposed revisions and comments to the Draft Conditions 

relevant to the Review application. Our comments and proposed revisions are in blue. 

 

I have worked on the updated copy sent to me by Clare after our last meeting. I understand Clare is now 

away on leave and am not sure who is taking over in her absence so have copied Joanne in for her 

information and to forward on. 

 

As you can see, many of the conditions are agreed. There are others where we have stated 'Not Agreed' 

(sometimes with comments added) and of course we will explain why and are open to discuss these 

matters further at a subsequent meeting. 

 

On this point, as discussed and agreed at the last meeting, can we arrange a further meeting to go through 

the conditions and hopefully reach agreement in advance of the hearing? I note that a hearing date has now 

been fixed for 20th October and I think it would be helpful if we can arrange a meeting as soon as possible.  

 

Can we look at a date for next week please if convenient (not Monday 2nd)? 

 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Phil Crier 

 

PBC Licensing Solicitors 

Compton House 

79 New Road, Ascot 

Berkshire SL5 8PZ 

Email: Phil.Crier@pbclicensing.co.uk 

Tel: 01344 566764 

Mob: 07899 065264 


